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Facilities Director Report – July 2024 
 

Pitch and training paddock 

 

Both have experienced a hard season due to exceptionally bad weather and constant 

use. 

During the club fun day I was pleasantly surprised how quickly both had recovered. 

At the time of writing this report Moorcourt Groundcare are setting about their post 

season maintenance - this includes cutting,  levelling low spots, spiking to aerate the 

turf, seeding and top dressing.In addition to this, all surrounding areas will receive a 

makeover. 

 

Clubhouse 

 

Throughout the season we have continued regular maintenance and servicing. 

We have appointed new plumbing and electrical contractors who have settled in 

well. 

 

Projects 

 

• During my time as a board member I have had the pleasure of being involved 

in the following 

 

• Project All Change 

 

• Kitchen extension. 

 

• Construction of the patio at the rear of the club. 

 

• Construction of the stand. 
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• Footpath from the patio to the pitch. 

 

• Footpath from the pitch entrance to the stand. 

 

 

Pipeline projects under investigation 

 

• Solar panels on the roof 

 

• Upgrading pitch lights 

 

• Possible additional lights to training area 

 

I feel its always good to put something back into the club that you love and this was 

my way. 

 

 

I would like to thank all board members for their support during my time as a 

director and wish them well in the future. 

 

Regards 

 

Jim Mason 

                      


